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Q2 CWP Now Available On-line 
 

 

 

The Q2 CWP is available for viewing. 

 

You will need to login to see latest entry by entering your username 

and password in the appropriate boxes. If you have forgotten your 

password, click on the "Lost your Password" link on the login page and 

follow the instructions.  

 

If you run into problems or need assistance, please e-mail us 

at contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org and we will be glad to help. 

  
 

 

News and Updates 
 

 

  

https://csalliance.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c427b0171ecac600bb8e7e0d&id=b8f818ac2a&e=56a4d03c3d
mailto:contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org


 

 

 

If you have not visited the website lately you may have missed our 
update on EuroPhilEx where CWPS members once again 
excelled. Daniel Ryterband was 1 of 12 exhibitors included in the 
prestigious “Federation of European Philatelic Associations (FEPA) 
Grand Prix Class” with his 8-frame exhibit “A Country Divided: Effects 
of the American Civil War on the Mails“. CWPS President Daniel 
Knowles was awarded a Large Gold Medal (95) for his 5-frame exhibit 
“Handling United States Domestic and International Mail 1860-
1869”.  Congratulations to both of them on their accomplishments.  
 

  

 

 

 

Looking back, it was 10 years ago when CWPS members attended 



 

EuroPhilEx 2015.  Local UK resident John Walker served as the host 
for our Society for what was a very enjoyable event. Click here to see 
a recap of that event along with photos. 
  

 

 

 

Speaking of exhibiting, after 32 years as a member, Worth Mathewson 
made his first attempt at exhibiting with his 2-frame exhibit 
"Confederate Postal System" at PIPEX 2025 (held May 2-4 in 
Clackamas Oregon outside of Portland). Worth was awarded a 
Silver Bronze medal as well as the "Larry Spray Encouragement 
Award." Our congratulations go out to Worth on his first exhibit. He has 
reported that he hopes to continue with his exhibiting experience next 
year. 
 
We encourage you to check out the What's New Page for the latest 
additions to the website. 
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